
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

The second grade class at Summit Road Elementary is excited to announce that they are going 

on a learning adventure!  To enhance our understanding of state life science standards, 

students will be participating in “Science Days” at Dawes Arboretum in Newark.   Students will 

experience classes focused on Incredible Insects, Beautiful Birds, Pond Investigation and 

Wildlife CSI.  The cost of the field trip is $5.00 per student (checks can be made payable to 

Summit Road Elementary).  

The field trip is Friday, May 9th.  Students will leave around 9:00 and return to school by 1:45.  

For the trip students will need: 

 Sack lunch (no lunch boxes) 

 Comfortable shoes 

 Proper attire for the weather (coat, sweatshirt, rain coat) 

 Sunscreen sprayed on at home 

 Bug spray sprayed on at home (There will be tics in the area.) 

 Water bottle (If your child brings this, he/she will be responsible for carrying it around.) 
 

Please sign the below portion and return it to school with the $5.00 fee by Friday, May 2.  If 

you have questions, please email Mrs. Martindale: dmartindale@reyn.org. 

Sincerely,  

The Second Grade Team 

Mrs. Zwick , Mrs. Patterson, Mrs. Ball and Miss Ratcliff 

 

My child _________________________________________ has permission to go on the field 

trip to Dawes Arboretum on May 9th.  

 

Signed              

mailto:dmartindale@reyn.org

